





Dear Friends and Supporters,

This week we would like to welcome and introduce our new Sharing Place Manager, Kathy Dalla Costa.

As an active member of Holy Cross Lutheran Church, Kathy enjoys volunteering with various local organizations including Conner Prairie and the Humane Society for Hamilton County.

Before joining LCFS, Kathy worked for the United States Tennis Association/Midwest Section in a variety of roles (communications, development, volunteer management, grant management and event planning).

"LCFS' mission and vision are very important to me, and I also look forward to working together with other staff to share the love and grace of Jesus with families who need our support."

Kathy Dalla Costa

As for an update on the Sharing Place, we transitioned from the "curb-side" pick up model for clients on November 30 and have started inviting clients back into the facility's main lobby area (two clients at a time inside the building) to pick up some prepackaged food items as well as make some of their own food selections (produce, meat, dessert, and bread).

The Sharing Place was also blessed to receive 16 pallets of preselected, highly-desirable shelf stable food items from Midwest Food Bank's Marion County Indy Cares Distribution.

A big focus is now to recruit more volunteers! There are many open opportunities for volunteering, so if you or someone you know is interested in volunteering at the Sharing Place please visit: https://lutheranfamily.galaxydigital.com/need/



Looking to donate to the Sharing Place? Please visit our website today! https://www.lutheranfamily.org/how-to-help/donate.html











